
MRT will replace its current customer activities website, ServiceLynx, with the Energy Transfer 
Messenger system on April 1, 2025. MRT customers will have access to Messenger for April 
business beginning the week of March 17th.  

 

A demo will be scheduled in St. Louis in early March and MRT Scheduling Representatives will be 
available for additional training via Teams as needed. More details to follow.  

 

 


